
Chico Friends of the Butte County Library 

Annual Meeting Minutes 

May 21, 2013 
 

These are informal notes taken at the CFOL Annual Meeting, May 21, 2013, 7PM to 8:30PM, at the Chico Branch Library. 

Annual election:  There were no nominees from the floor.  Patti Conlin was elected Vice President, July 1, 2013 – June 
30, 2015.  Susan Davis was elected Treasurer, July 1, 2013 – June 30, 2015. 

Co-President Rupert McDowell introduced Library Director Mel Lightbody.  Mel explained that Butte County spends very 
little on it’s library compared to other libraries in the State.  In fact we are ranked 157 out of 159.  We are dead last in 
staffing.  She thanked the various Friends of the Library groups for everything they do and especially for their 
contributions to the library’s collection. 

Rupert introduced Chico Branch Librarian Sarah Vantrease.  Sarah described library activities and thanked the Chico 
Friends of the Library. 

Rupert then told the group about the CFOL activities, fund raising, and spending.  He then introduced the speakers. 

Chico Heritage Association board member described the activities of the volunteer group, and shared several 
photographs of historical buildings in the South of Campus neighborhood.         

 
1.  Rupert McDowell 

 
2. Melanie Lightbody 

 
3. Sarah Vantrease 

 
4. John Gallardo 
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